
Coronavirus (COVID-19) and Executive Director Update 
Resident, Family and Team Update

June 17th, 2022

From the Executive Director

Dear Independent Living Residents, Family and Team Members,

 

Residents who experience influenza-like or COVID-19 symptoms, should

contact their primary care physician and need to contact the LVMG

Cares by phone or email. LVMG Cares is closely monitored, and

residents will receive a response.

 

Since the end of last week, one independent living resident has tested

positive. The individual is up to date with his/her vaccinations. Contact

tracing was completed, and all are isolating.

 

The positivity rate for Howard County is 12.35 percent. With the county

positivity rate above ten percent and experiencing high community

transmissions, masks are required for programs and community areas,

except when eating or drinking in a dining venue. As community

transmissions and positivity percentages decrease, we will re-evaluate.

 

The following are our community’s case counts.

 

Active Cases:

Residential Living: 1

Health Care: 0

Assisted Living: 0

Team Members: 0

 

Contact LVMGCares@millersgrant.org or the LVMG Cares Hotline at

410-696-6770 with your questions. 

mailto:LVMGCares@millersgrant.org


 

Take care and be well,

Michelle Rosenheim

Executive Director

Lutheran Village at Miller’s Grant
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